
 
 
April 27, 2020 
 
Dear Lutherlyn Community, 
 

We miss you and we are so thankful for the prayers, support, and patience that you have 
shared with us over the past several weeks. The Lutherlyn Board of Directors has reached the 
difficult decision that we need to delay the start of summer camp. The earliest that summer camp 
could start is July 5. This was not an easy decision, but was made after much research, 
conversation, and prayerful discernment with the safety, health, and well-being of our campers as 
our top priority. Please know that this decision does not eliminate the possibility of ministry later 
in the summer and we remain hopeful for a summer of life-changing adventures in faith at 
Lutherlyn. 
 

If you currently have a camper registered for summer camp prior to July 5 (including Family 
Camp and Day Camp), please wait with us. As we are given guidance from the American Camp 
Association and the Centers for Disease Control over the next few weeks, we will determine the 
plan for July and August and contact everyone with more details about registrations and the 
schedule. We promise that every camper that is already registered will have the opportunity to 
come to camp or will be able to receive a full refund.  
 

The Board of Directors will continue to meet regularly and will make a decision regarding 
July and August opportunities by the end of May. As faith-filled people, we continue to live with 
hope that possibilities will be available for ministry to take shape in a way that connects us all to 
God, creation, and one another. We invite you to share in this hope with us. 
 

As more decisions are made, we will continue to provide updates through e-mail, 
www.lutherlyn.com, and Facebook (Camp Lutherlyn). Of course, if you have questions or concerns 
before then, please do not hesitate to contact us. Lutherlyn is and will remain a God-Given place 
to be accepted, challenged, and sent out into the world to shine with the light of Christ!  
 
With Hopeful Anticipation, 

       
Deb Roberts      Pastor Jocelyn Johnston 
Executive Director     Board Chair 


